
 

 
93, Rue Arseneault, suite 202 Val-d'Or, Québec, Canada J9P 0E9 

Tel: 819-759-3555 | agnicoeagle.com 

Linda Haulli 

Addictions Program  

Pulaarvik Kablu Friendship Centre 
P.O. Box 429 

Rankin Inlet, NU X0C 0G0 
 

 

Re: Request to Use Agnico Eagle’s All-weather Access Road for On-the-Land Addictions 
Treatment Program 

 

 
Dear Mrs. Haulli, 

 
Following the request received f rom Pulaarvik Kablu Friendship Centre on May 20, 2024, and a previous 

discussion on October 24, 2022, Agnico Eagle Mines Limited (Agnico Eagle) is writing  regarding the 

use of  Agnico Eagle’s All-weather Access Road (AWAR) to support an On-the-Land Addictions 

Treatment Program held in cabins located east of the AWAR (referred to as the Treatment Program). 

Agnico Eagle formally approves the use of the AWAR to KM9 but will not be responsible for any incident 

or loss. Agnico Eagle also understands that the Kivalliq Inuit Association, lessor of  road lease 

KVRW11F02 on which part of  the AWAR is located, supports the above activities. 

The following rules apply when driving on the AWAR: 

o Maximum speed limit of  50 km/h; 
o Wildlife has right-of -way; 
o AWAR will be closed during caribou migration and cyanide transportation; 

o Traf f ic may be restricted during waterline construction; 
o Vehicles should not park on the roadway, but in a safe place, such as pullouts. 

 
All safety requirements for travelling on the AWAR are available on our website or by clicking this link :  
AENU-CRE1939_Depliant_AWAR_Bilingue_V3.indd (aemnunavut.ca) 

 
Thank you for contacting Agnico Eagle and wish you every success with the Treatment Program. 

 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the undersigned at 

your convenience. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Dany Rodrigue  

General Superintendent 

dany.rodrigue@agnicoeagle.com 

https://aemnunavut.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/AENU-CRE1939_Depliant_AWAR_Bilingue_V3.pdf
mailto:dany.rodrigue@agnicoeagle.com

